
President of Conference, Prof . Osler,~. D., F. R. S. 

13 Horha;:i Gardens, 

May 3rd, 10. 

Dear Mr. Phipps, 

I was on the point of writing to thank you for your great 

kindness to my good friend Hamman, from whom I have had several 

letters very enthusiastic about his trip. He is indeed a cian to be 

enc our aged. I do not know anything that has pleased me mo r e than 

the success of the Tuberculosis Dispensary. 

I am glad to hear Hal is progressing sati sf act orily . 

We shall look for you early in June . I hope you may be 

/ able to come to the annual meeting of the National Tuberculosis 

Association in Edinburgh on July the 4th._ We are trying hard to 

put the National Association here on a proper basis ; young Waldorf 

Astor is helping us, e.nd we have just st!:'.rted a special Appeal 

Committee. 

With kind regards to Mrs. Phipps, 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm . Osler . 


